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October 2020 
 
Dear Parent  
 
I am writing to inform you about the forthcoming reading week and mock examinations for 
all Sixth Form students. 
 
At the current time all students should be revising in school during their SSS and hub 
periods and at home during the evenings to ensure they are fully prepared for their mock 
examinations. 
 
Reading week will commence Monday 23 November 2020. Students will be revising and 
completing reading activities during this week in preparation for their mock examinations.  
 
Mock examinations will commence on Monday 30 November 2020. All examinations will be 
held during the students’ timetabled lessons under normal examination conditions.  A 
timetable of the examinations will be displayed in the Sixth Form Centre.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support and co-operation in this matter.  If you require any 
further assistance, please contact the Sixth Form team on the above telephone number or 
email sixthform@skegnessacademy.org 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Miss K Langdale 
Head of Sixth Form  
 

 


